
Weekly Update 

Friday 26th April 2024 

Willow Class 

What a busy, productive (and giggly) week!  

 The children have been my little super stars this week and 

have really impressed me with their level of independence and 

resilience. Apologies for the lack of photos this week, I have 

had some technical issues. I will double up (hopefully!) next 

week. 

 

Maths 

All aboard…  

We have 

started our 

new journey this week and have begun to learn about 

FRACTIONS! This week, we have been learning about simple 

unit fractions, fraction wall and understand that fractions 

are part of a whole and bar model. We have been working 

extremely hard on our mastery language and using the 

correct vocabulary. (Equal, parts, numerator, denominator).  

 

Literacy 

I have had some VERY proud children this 

week; and so they should be! As a class they 

have all worked extremely hard to complete 

their diary entries. The level of focus and 

motivation has been so lovely to watch. 

Willow have blown me away with their 

vocabulary and emotive language. We have also been 

stretching our learning this week and have mastered the skill 

of using brackets and semi colons in our writing! 



 

Friendship Friday 

Apologies for the slight delay in coming 

out today, the children were finishing 

off ‘Friendship Friday’. It is a lovely 

end to our week. I introduced 

Friendship many years ago and every 

class I have had, seem to enjoy it!.  

Each child as a post it note with another child’s name on. They 

have to write something ‘to make them smile’ and then we share in 

a circle after. 

QUOTE “It makes me feel all warm and fuzzy inside”. 

 

Upcoming events/changes 

PE Days- Monday and Tuesdays.  

We contiue to swim again this term (Term 5!).  

INSET DAY- Friday 3rd May 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 


